

20180315-NP SG meeting to discuss 6 Apr

Present:

Richard Carrow - Councillor and Chairman NP Steering Group
Tony Garland - Resident
Cliff James - Councillor
Denis Matthews - Resident
Chris Saint - Treasurer Pinder Recreational Trust
Alison Stanton - Resident

Apologies:

Peter Harvey - Chairman Burghclere Parish Council

Outcomes indicated below:

- Agreed 4 key themes and sub-headings:
 - Facilities (schools, Portal Hall, recreation, e.g. Sports Club, playground etc., car parking, surgery)
 - Housing (size, location, type. Could include design, heritage i.e. to fit into local setting)
 - Environment (drainage, sewerage, green spaces, conservation area(s), footpaths, views, Commons)
 - Business (business park development, home-working, serviced offices, tourism, pubs, village shop, Post Office)
- RC to amend 'Have Your Say' poster for 6 Apr to include 'Burghclere Parish' in the heading and to add the SHLAA map to the back.
- RC will distribute to all for local distribution.
- RC will visit schools and distribute leaflets/posters.
- AS will resource pens, post-its, sign-in sheet and display boards.
- CJ will arrange wine & nibbles for the evening.
- CJ, together with the above, will arrange tables and seating.
- TG suggested joining and posting the event on nextdoor.co.uk.
- TG suggested attending the St Michael's School event on Sat 17 Mar in the Portal Hall between 18-2100 hrs.
- All will look out for posters and photos that can be used on the boards.
- RC will approach Neill Bruce for photos and help with any additional large item copying.
- TG noted he will be absent from 24 Mar to late Apr but is willing to distribute leaflets before his departure.
- RC will pass OH material to all members of the SG.

Next meeting to review all material prepared for the 6 Apr will be at the Portal Hall at 1600 on Wed 28 Mar; DM will meet RC that morning.